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                        London Borough of Waltham Forest

The Worshipful the Mayor 
Councillor Peter Herrington 2016-2017
                                         
The Mayor’s Parlour                                                        Tel: 020 8496 4399                                                 

Waltham Forest Town Hall                                             Fax: 020 8496 4286                                                                                                                                                                                Forest Road, London E17 4JF                       mayor@walthamforest.gov.uk
Saira Mir
Founder & CEO 

PL84U Al-Suffa 
Via email
Dear Saira,

 

Thank you for inviting me to share your PL84U Al-Suffa lunch as part of World Inter-faith Harmony Week.  Providing food for others, particularly the less fortunate, can be seen as one of the most basic acts of human kindness.  And kindness and compassion, in whatever form, are the bedrocks of all major faiths.  
So I believe, on a small but very real and tangible scale, the service you are providing strives to exemplify all of the values of inter-faith harmony.  I wish the project continued success.

 

Yours sincerely
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Councillor Peter Herrington
Mayor of Waltham Forest 2016/17
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